## Diocese of Baton Rouge Child Nutrition Program



Dear Parents,

New students to the Diocese of Baton Rouge School District, who have siblings that participate in the Free/Reduced Meal Program, may qualify to eat on their sibling's *prior year status* for the first 30 days (operating days) of the new school year **or until a new lunch application is processed.** 

Free/Reduced meal applications for the current school year will be available early to mid-July.

If you have older children that attend a Diocesan School and participate in the Free/Reduced Meal Program, please complete the form below:

Name of New Student(s):	
School New Student Will Attend:	
Name of Sibling(s):	
School Sibling(s) Attend:	
3( )	
Parent Name:	
Phone number:	